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We strongly object to the proposal to add a sixth floor to Glebe House to accommodate a new flat. It would
result in a roofline significantly higher than those of the surrounding buildings; windows and a balcony
overlooking a number of them; loss of light to others; permanent loss of amenity for the two flats on the fifth
floor; and all with no compensating improvement or benefit to the conservation area.

We are surprised that the application makes no mention of how the lift replacement is to be handled; this is a
significant issue given some residents are entirely dependent on it for access to and from their homes.

Should the application be approved, we would ask that conditions be included to limit working hours to no
longer than 08:00 to 17:00 on weekdays; to minimise disruption from dirt and noise; to maintain 24 hour
access to the mews for vehicles and pedestrians; and to require any damage caused to the existing building
during construction, assessed by an independent expert, to be made good as soon as it is complete.
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